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A. G. A. CORREA w,sc4sser. miist c4s78 207 881.873j ,

.

April 23,1979

:

Joseph Hendrie
Chairman Nuclear Regulatory Commission

r1 Street NW
Washington D.C. , 20006

Dear Mr. Hendrie;

I feel nuclear powar has become a very real problem and t7at
everything possible should be done to prevent Maine Yankee from
starting up again, until af ter many existing problems are solved.

..

Respectfully yours,

/
Anthon Correa
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